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SIAMs celebrations 

We were delighted to receive our latest SIAMs report, 
which spoke in glowing terms about the work we all do here 

at Tudor CE Primary School to ensure everyone in our 
community enjoys 'Life in all its fullness'.  

Our inspector spoke to senior leaders, the children, 
parents of children here, teaching staff as well as attend 
assemblies, lessons, looked at books and display work, and 

enjoyed a detailed tour of our school looking at all the 
wonderful work on display.  

Please see below a copy of the report but here are a few 
key highlights from the report: 

'A friendly and mutually supportive community' 
'An oasis of respect and compassion' 

'Striking artwork is visible in every part of the building' 
'The school's calm and focussed learning environment' 

'A calm and friendly atmosphere' 
'Pupils, staff and families are treated with respect and 

dignity'. 

We were thrilled to see our hard work recognised and 
celebrated. 

 

Mini Medics 

Everyone in year 3 and 4 enjoyed learning some basic first 
aid skills and how to help when someone is taken ill. We 

were delighted to welcome the Mini Medics Team to Tudor 
to teach these skills to our children. They all worked really 
hard with the instructors and have shared some of their 

skills already with their families. 

Here are a few photos from the day: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rainbow of Hope Group. 

The children in our Rainbow of Hope group have raised 
money to buy green plants for everyone’s classroom. They 

know that having green plants in a room helps people to 
feel more relaxed and ready to learn as well as provide 

oxygen to breathe. 

They came with Mrs dew and myself to Perrywoods in 
Sudbury and bought every class a plant! 

 

Suffolk Show Gold! 

We entered the Suffolk Show again this year with a garden 
that the children had planned and designed, grew from seed 

and then presented to the judges on the day of the show. The 
judges were very thorough with their questioning and the 

children did a superb job! And we got a gold certificate which 
we are delighted with! 

Here is our garden based on the story book ‘Tiddler’. 

 

Sports Day. 

Our annual sports day took place in early June and it was a 
wonderful community day. The parents enjoyed watching 

their children run flat races, obstacle races, relay races, and 
also play tennis and enjoy some athletic activities on our 

tennis courts. It was a fun packed, activity day. 

Many thanks goes to everyone for being a good sport in the 
mum’s race, the dad’s race, the pre-school race and of 

course the staff race! 

It was great day of being together and enjoying the 
wonderful weather and activities! 

 

Visit to the Cathedral. 

Our children in year 5 and 6 had a wonderful trip out to visit 
the Cathedral in Bury to learn all about the Eucharist. They 
experienced many activities, including dressing as a priest, 
reflective story telling, cross crafts and even watch a real 
Eucharist service taking place. It was wonderful and the 

children loved it! 

Here is one of our children dressed as the priest. 

 

Many thanks to everyone at the Cathedral for all their help and 
inspiration for putting on activities such as these for our 

children.  


